
Welcome to Crossdale 
Primary school

September 2022



This is Mr 
Cresswell 
our Head 
teacher. He 
is looking 
forward to 
meeting you 
in 
September.



This is Miss Seedhouse and Mrs Westmorland 
our Deputy Head Teachers.



Our class is called Starling Class. Your teachers are called Mrs
Mellor and Mrs Payne. Mrs Mellor will be teaching you 

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, and Mrs Payne will be 
teaching you Thursday and Friday.



We have our 
own class 

guinea pigs. 
They are  

called Pip, Pop 
and Sharkey, 
and are very 

friendly.



This is our school 
uniform. We have 

polo tops, 
sweatshirts, 

cardigans and 
fleeces. Don’t forget 
to ask your grown-
ups to show you 

where your name is 
inside so you can 

check if it’s yours.



This is The Crossdale
Way. It helps us to 
have a safe, happy 
classroom where we 
learn to work 
together.



This is our class 
number mat. You can 
choose a number to 
come and sit on at the 
start of the day.



When we know 
what everyone 
is having for 
lunch, we fill in 
the register and 
send it to the 
Miss Cuttell and 
Mrs Szymkiw in 
the office.



Sometimes we work in groups.



Sometimes 
we work as a 
whole class.



This is Fred 
Frog. He helps 
us learn to read 

by saying 
words in 
sounds.



During the year we learn 
about the phonic sounds 

that letters make. You 
will be amazed how 

quickly you get to know 
the sounds the letters 

make  by playing games 
and learning rhymes to 
help remember how to 
form the letter shapes.



Other times we can choose to play and 
explore in our classroom or outdoor area.



There are lots of opportunities to get 
creative.



Playing and learning is a messy business- that’s why we 
have school uniform- they are our ‘work clothes’

• We have aprons and sinks to wash our 
hands when we do really messy 
activities.



Some things are a little bit different at school than when you went to 
pre-school or nursery. We have toilets for girls and boys and standing up 
toilets for boys. Which ones will you use?



At lunch time you will sit 
with your friends to eat your 
school dinner or packed 
lunch. You can check on our 
website what the menu is for 
the coming weeks so you 
know what will be on the 
menu.

We eat in the school hall. Then we go 
outside to play.



At lunchtime 
we have special 

midday 
supervisors 
who help us 

and a cook who 
makes our 

yummy food.



Do you like playing outside? 
We have lovely outdoor 
areas.



We think you are 
going to love 
Welly 
Wednesday. We 
get our wellies 
and waterproofs 
on and head 
down to our 
wonderful wild 
area for some 
Forest School 
activities.



We hope you liked 
looking at the 
photographs of 
our school. We 
look forward to 
seeing you in 
September.


